
DATE  : December 4, 2019 

TO  : PARENTS / GUARDIANS OF PRESCHOOL 

FROM  : MRS. CAROL B. SEMING 
  Principal 

SUBJECT : DECEMBER 5 AND 6, 2019 CLASS SCHEDULE 
__________________________________________________________________________________________ 
  
Greetings in the name of our Lord Jesus Christ! 

We sent the Viber message below last Monday, December 2, to advise everyone that there is regular class schedule 
for Preschool when classes resume up to December 6, 2019. This means that there will be regular class schedule on 
December 5 and 6, 2019. 

Some parents may have not received the Viber message because they may not have signed up yet to the official 
School Viber.  Parents who wish to sign up, please follow the procedure indicated in the circular on Invitation To 
Viber Community, dated July 22, 2019. Click INVITATION TO VIBER COMMUNITY. 

Thank you for your kind attention. 

JCA ANNOUNCEMENT, Dec 2, 2019 : 

Due to more possible class suspensions brought about by the inclement 
weather, the 2nd Quarter Exam is CANCELLED. Regular schedule 
follows on the day classes resume up to Friday, Dec. 6, 2019.

https://www.jca.edu.ph/wp-content/uploads/2019/09/072219-INVITATION-TO-VIBER-COMMUNITY.pdf

